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DSCKET *1 70-11"0

Combustion Engineering, Inc.
Nuclear Power Systems
ATT": Mr. H. V. Lichtenberger ,

Vice President, fluclear Fuel
Nuclear Po.<er Systens Division

1000 Porspect Hill Road
t!indsor, Connecticut 06095

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a copy of our June 22, 1979, letter requesting a
$150 fee for our approval of a delay in your June physical in-
ventory.

\As of this date we have not received the fee. Please renit with-
in 15 days from tae date of this letter. Paynent should be made
to the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and mailed to my at-
tention.

Sincerely,

N
-9 A

Dougl s lleiss
Licen're Fee !1anagement Branch
Silver Spring Office
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
Letter June 22, 1979
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